
 

 
 

Nationwide Injunction Halts Corporate Transparency Act Enforcement: What It Means for Your Business 

In a significant legal development, a nationwide injunction has been issued, halting the enforcement of the 
Corporate Transparency Act (CTA). This decision has substantial implications for businesses across the 
United States, particularly regarding the Beneficial Ownership Information (BOI) reporting requirements. 
Here’s what you need to know: 

Background on the Corporate Transparency Act 

The Corporate Transparency Act, enacted in 2021, mandates that many U.S. companies report information 
about their beneficial owners to the Financial Crimes Enforcement Network (FinCEN). This measure aims to 
combat illicit financial activities by increasing transparency around company ownership. 

The Nationwide Injunction 

A recent court ruling has resulted in a nationwide injunction that temporarily halts the enforcement of the 
CTA. This injunction was granted in response to legal challenges questioning the constitutionality and 
implementation of the Act. 

Key Points of the Injunction 

1. Immediate Suspension: The injunction immediately suspends the requirement for businesses to file 
BOI reports with FinCEN. This suspension will remain in effect until further notice from the courts. 

2. Legal Challenges: The injunction stems from ongoing legal challenges that argue the CTA's 
provisions may overreach and infringe on constitutional rights. These challenges are currently being 
reviewed by the courts. 

3. Impact on Businesses: Companies that were preparing to comply with the BOI reporting 
requirements now have a temporary reprieve. However, it is crucial to stay informed about the legal 
proceedings, as the situation may change rapidly. 

What Should Businesses Do Now? 

• Stay Informed: Keep abreast of the latest developments regarding the CTA and the nationwide 
injunction. Legal updates can significantly impact your compliance obligations. 

• Prepare for Future Compliance: While the injunction provides temporary relief, businesses should 
continue to prepare for eventual compliance with the CTA. This includes gathering necessary 
information and staying updated on potential changes to the law. 

How We Can Help 

Our CPA firm is committed to helping you navigate these regulatory changes. We offer comprehensive 
services to ensure your business remains compliant with all relevant laws and regulations. If you have any 
questions or need assistance, please do not hesitate to contact us. 

 

Staying informed and proactive is essential in these uncertain times. Our team is here to support you every 
step of the way, ensuring your business can adapt to and comply with evolving regulatory requirements. 

 


